
 

 

Dear Chief Editor of WJG, 

 

It is our pleasure to submit our revised version of the manuscript entitled 

“Barriers for resuming endoscopy service in the context of COVID-19 

pandemic: A multicenter survey from Egypt” according to the proposed 

comments. 

 

We have addressed all the science editor comments. The manuscript was 

already sent to an English editing company before submission and the certificate 

was submitted. However, according to the science editors comments, we did 

another quick language polishing round.  

 

We added the authors contribution, manuscript highlights and edited the 

references as required. Of note, the reviewers gave positive comments and  

didn’t suggest specific revisions or changes. We provided the required forms as 

well as the high resolution original images of the figures.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

On behalf of the authors, 

Omar Elshaarawy, MD.PhD 


